		Annbank Primary School
Term 2 in P6
Here’s what we will be learning in class this term!
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This term we continue and finish our book study titled “Holes” by 
Louis Sacher. This book study will help all pupils to develop their comprehension skills and use of grammar and punctuation. Our writing will be developed through the novel study also.  Pupils will continue to develop spelling patterns through a range of active and written spelling activities. We will have a particular focus on handwriting and cursive writing this term, and we have time each day in class to read our own books independently for enjoyment.  We will visit the library every Tuesday with Graham.
Numeracy
In Number we are working with numbers up to 100,000.
We will be working with Part-Part-Whole questions to help reinforce our addition and subtraction skills, focussing on partitioning, 
counting on, counting back and transformation. We will then move on to learning about division and multiplication problems and the methods used to solve these such as sharing, grouping, repeated addition and compensation. We will also examine order of operations, and factors/primes. In Beyond Number Mr McGillivray will look at symmetry and angles.
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This term our Health & Wellbeing will focus on 
Kindness and respect towards one another. 
Mr McGillivray and Mrs Kerr will help promote this in our classroom.
We will also promote good H&WB through our Inter-Disciplinary Learning (IDL) this term with is focussing on COP26 and how we can help the climate crisis.  Through this topic we will look at how small changes we all make can make a big difference in the world we live in for future generations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will also have Scottish Book Week and Anti-Bullying week this term.
We will have PE three times weekly outdoors, on Mondays with Mr McGillivray, Tuesdays with Eilidh our Active Schools Coordinator, and on a Friday with Mrs Kerr/Mrs Hogarth.  
This term’s PE will focus on hockey (Mrs Hogarth), netball (Mrs Kerr), handball (Eilidh) and tennis (Mr McGillivray).

Other Information
Our teachers are Mr McGillivray who is in class on a Monday, and Mrs Kerr who will teach us the rest of the week.  This term we will continue to have our lunch in the classroom.  We are continuing our soft starts in the mornings this term and can join our class any time from 8.45am and 9am. Our school day finishes at 3pm. Regular hand washing will take place in class, and we also use hand sanitiser as we enter the school after break times.  We will be learning outside as often as we can.
Spelling words are uploaded to Teams weekly.  Teams will continued be to be used to communicate with pupils, please ensure you are able to access Teams so you don’t miss any information sent.
EXCITING NEWS --- P6 will have their forest school days with ACE Adventure Centre of Education in November, on Friday 12th November and Friday 26th November.  Details will be sent out nearer these dates.
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